Dear Congressman (Congresswomen) .............................,

As a voting Constitute in your District, I would ask you not to support the "Marketplace Fairness Act" or whatever they call it, because it is neither fair or necessary. As it is "We The People" are taxed and over burden with new Government Regulations in our lives. We prefer that Congress and the State work on cleaning up the waste and fraud which, already has been out of control for many years. The lame excuse that this "Tax Act" is required for companies such as Wal-Mart and other nationwide retailers to have fairness in the Marketplace is truly a lame reason to impose new taxes on the Citizens of our State and our shopping preferences.

We ask you support the Citizens of our State and local Community and "Just Say No" to any new Tax scheme.

We certainly will watch who votes with the People and who will vote with Wal-Mart and The Tax Tag Team.

Every time a new Tax is paid, we'll remember.

Thank you
(You will be receiving a similar message from many of our friends and neighbors)
